

"Rest and be thankful"

From the Effice

Dear Parents

Mrs Anke Marx is going on maternity leave at the end of the term for the arrival of her first child. Mrs Adele Hewitt will take over her Science classes and Ms Nicole Davis, her register class and PE.

Ms Kaylin Roos will fill Mrs Liandri Bosman's place, while Mrs Bernice Kolesky will stand in for Mrs Marili van Vollenhoven until the end of July 2024, when the Afrikaans post will be filled permanently by Mrs Sonja Langley. We wish them all the best.

At the beginning of the second term, we welcome Mrs Elmundé Venter, back from maternity leave.

We wish our rugby and netball teams all the best with the tours and prestige week activities during the holidays. Enjoy and travel safely.

May the resurrection of Christ inspire your faith and renew your hope. This Easter, let us embrace His steadfast love, learn to forgive like Him and spread joy in our world. Remember, Easter symbolises the renewal of life. We wish our Midstream-Ridge family, an Easter season filled with joy and love.

INFORMATION











GRADE 4 STUDY COURSE

On Saturday 13 April, from 08:00-11:00, MRP offers an introductory study course for Grade 4 learners and their parents. On Tuesday 9 April, you will receive the necessary information regarding the course. Please diarise.



April 2024-Calendar



BLMG Study Methods Course

REPORTS

Grade 1 to Grade 7 learners' reports will be available on Ed-Admin at 12:00 on Wednesday, 20 March.

Intersen Phase Reports - Please note the percentage per subject used to calculate the average:

20 % Home Language

20 % Mathematics

15 % FAL

15 % Science

10 % Geography

10 % History

5 % Robotics & Technology

5% Computers

Parents are welcome to make appointments for the Parent Afternoon on 15 April, from Monday, 8 April.







	FOUNDATION PHASE	INTERSEN PHASE
7:45 - 8:45	Assembly	
8:45 - 9:45	Class	Book Buddies
9:45 - 10:00	Break	
10:00 - 11:00	Book Buddies	Lesson 5 and 6
11:00 - 11:50	Easter Meal	
12:00	School Closes	

OPEN DAY WINNER

Mrs Erica Fourie, the mother of Evae, who will become a Ridge Rakker in 2025, is the lucky winner of the stationery pack sponsored by CWS-Stationers. Congratulations!





SPCA OUTREACH - 20 MARCH 2024

If your child wants to participate in the outreach, please complete the Google Form below:

SPCA OUTREACH









UNIFORM SHOP HOLIDAY TRADING HOURS

20 March 07h00 - 15h00

21 March - 3 April Closed

4 & 5 April 08h00 - 16h00

8 April 08h00 - 17h00

From 9 April Normal hours

For urgent queries, please call 064 937 0551

GRADE 8 ADMISSIONS 2025

Grade 8 admissions for 2025 are open until 26 April 2024. If you want your child to attend *Midstream College*, kindly note that you need to complete the application form online.

Please consult the *Midstream College* website for the relevant guidelines and online form.

https://www.midstreamcollege.co.za/admissions/

If you already want to start the application now, you are welcome to use the Grade 6, Term 4 report as part of your application. (Please use the parent portal and the *Edana APP* on your smartphone to download your child's report.)

You can also wait until the end of the term to apply with your child's Grade 7, Term 1 report, which will be issued on Wednesday, 20 March.

For any high school admission enquiries, contact Ms Carine Cronje. (carinec@midstreamcollege.co.za)

GRADE 1 APPLICATIONS FOR 2025

We kindly request parents to submit Grade 1 applications for 2025 before 20 March 2024.

No hard copy or email applications will be accepted.

Follow the link below to reach the Admissions page to complete the application. If you have another child or children in MRP, please ensure you use the parent code link to the application for your current child(ren) in the primary school.

For any enquiries, please contact

Corrie Burger at:

corrieb@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za
or 012 940 9122.

MRP ADMISSIONS



